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Sheppard Mullin's Washington, D.C. and New York Offices Honored
With Human Rights First's Frankel Award

10.26.2011
 

Sheppard Mullin's Washington, D.C. and New York offices are the recipients of the prestigious Frankel Award
from Human Rights First for extraordinary pro bono commitment on behalf of political asylum applicants in the
United States. Human Rights First is one of the leading human rights organizations in the United States.
Sheppard Mullin was recognized at the Human Rights First Annual Gala Dinner in New York City on October 26,
2011.

Associate Amanda Zablocki was featured in a video produced by Human Rights First about the firm's asylum
client. To watch the video, click here.


